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Friday 12th January 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

From next week, week beginning 15th January, we would like children to come dressed ready for P.E on 
their P.E day which is stated below. This allows for children to have more time actually doing P.E as you 
can imagine a significant amount of the lesson can be lost with children getting changed. 
 

I would like to make it very clear that we do not expect parents to go to the expense of buying new 
clothing for this as children already have P.E kits. 
 

We are asking for children to wear the following: 
Black tracksuit bottoms or leggings (shorts in the warmer weather) 
A white plain t-shirt (or their usual school polo shirt) 
Their usual school jumper or cardigan 
Trainers (if they do not have trainers and only have pumps it will be better to wear their school shoes and 
bring their pumps to change into as pumps aren't waterproof) 
 

The days are as follows: 
Hedgehogs - Tuesday 
Dragonflies - Wednesday 
Bumblebees - Thursday 
Year 1 - Wednesday 
Year 2 - Thursday 
 

Please note children in Y1 and Y2 will have another P.E session at some point during the week that they 
will get changed for so will need shorts and t-shirts left in school. Reception only have one P.E session per 
week.  
 

Any questions, please speak to your child's class teacher 

 
Mrs J Forshew 
Headteacher 


